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      BY E-MAIL 
BAshby@tbhydro.on.ca 

September 11, 2017 
 
 
Brittany Ashby 
Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 
34 Cumberland Street North 
Thunder Bay ON  P7A 4L4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ashby: 
 
Re: Elimination of Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.’s  

Load Transfer Arrangements  
Board File Number EB-2015-0006 

 
On September 6, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received Thunder Bay 
Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.’s letter requesting a further extension of the filing 
deadline for its application for elimination of load transfer arrangements.  
 
The OEB acknowledges the request of Thunder Bay Hydro and expects to receive 
the application by no later than October 31, 2017. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 


